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Lycée Guébré-Mariam 
Addis-Abeba Ethiopie 

 

Start of the 2024 elementary school year (CP, CE1, CE2) 
 

Date Arrival time Level Description Exit time 

Friday 6 
September 

8.00am 
 

(doors open at 
7.20am) 

CP 

The teachers will meet their pupils on the playground on a designated area and 
take them to their classrooms. 
Parents are allowed to accompany their child in class if need be. 
 
The pupils' timetable will be operational from Monday 9 September. 

12.00pm 
CE1 

The teachers will meet their pupils on the playground on a designated area and 
take them to their classrooms. 
Only the parents of new pupils will be allowed to accompany their child in 
class. 
 
The pupils' timetable will be operational from Monday 9 September. 

CE2 

The teachers will meet their pupils on the playground on a designated area and 
take them to their classrooms. 
Only the parents of new pupils will be allowed to accompany their child in 
class. 
 
The pupils' timetable will be operational from Monday 9 September. 
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Lycée Guébré-Mariam 
Addis-Abeba Ethiopie 

 

Start of the 2024 elementary school year (CM1 and CM2) 
 

Date Arrival time Level Description Exit time 

Friday 6 
September 

8.00am 
 

(doors open at 
7.20am) 

CM1 

The teachers will meet their pupils on the playground on a 
designated area and take them to their classrooms. 
Only the parents of new pupils will be allowed to 
accompany their child in class. 
 
The pupils' timetable will be operational from Monday 9 
September. 

12.00pm 

CM2 

The teachers will meet their pupils on the playground on a 
designated area and take them to their classrooms. 
Only the parents of new pupils will be allowed to 
accompany their child in class. 
 
The pupils' timetable will be operational from Monday 9 
September. 

 


